
Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce & Science

04 / 07 / 2022

NOTICE

(For Second Year B.Com (Accounting and Finance))

Students of Second Year B.Com (Accounting and Finance) are

hereby informed that the college has arranged an educational visit

to Navneet Education Ltd. located at Virar (East), as a part of

internal assessment and it is compulsory for all the students.

The visit is scheduled on Saturday, 9th July, 2022. Students will

have to pay (as a deposit) a registration fees of Rs. 100/- for the

said visit to Ms. Zeal Kanani latest by Tuesday, 5th July, 2022.

For further details about the visit a meeting will be held on

Thursday, 7th July, 2022 at 11.15 am in block no. 510.

Students are further informed that there shall be no lectures on

Saturday, 9th July, 2022 on account of the educational visit.

Regular lectures will resume from Monday, 11th July, 2022.

(I/C Principal)




